THE BALDWIN SCHOOL OF PUERTO RICO

A world-class education



August 12, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome once again to the 2015-16 school year. During the summer information was sent out regarding the changes to our Progress Reports. Next week we will be following up on this by hosting informative sessions for all parents that would like further explanations on the changes to the assessment and reporting system. The schedule is the following:

Tuesday, August 18: First and Second Grades Wednesday, August 19: Third and Fourth Grades

Thursday, August 20: Fifth Grade

These grade level meetings will be held at the Elementary School in rooms #22 and #23 from 7:00pm - 8:00 pm. If you are interested in attending the informative sessions, please respond below and return to your child's homeroom teacher no later than Monday, August 17th. If you will not attend, please let us know that as well.

*If you have more than one child in different Elementary grades, attending one of the sessions will be sufficient.

Elementary School Principal

1	Please mark one of the following:	
	Yes, I (we) will attend the session on Tuesday, August 18 (First and Second Grades)	
	Yes, I (we) will attend the session on Tuesday, August 19 (Third and Fourth Grades)	
	Yes, I (we) will attend the session on Tuesday, August 20 (Fifth Grade)	
	No, I (we) will not attend the informative sessions.	

Student's Name (s):	Grade(s)
Parent(s) Name:	

